November 16, 2021

Donald Whipple
Community Development Services
City of Hampton
22 Lincoln St.
Hampton, VA 23666

Daniels.

RE: Letter of Support - Rosie's Gaming Emporium Use Permit

Dear Mr. Whipple,

On behalf of the Coliseum Central Board of Directors, I write this letter of support for the Rosie's Gaming Emporium proposal for a Live Entertainment Use Permit. Rosie's has proven to be a leader in our community and we are confident the addition of Live Entertainment will be administered in way that will be safe and entertaining for their customers.

Thank you for including our support in your considerations.

Sincerely,

Sonya Daniels

President